
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 11:23 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja 
Lowenthal <suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Special Meeting (City Council Declaration of an Emergency with 
Attendant Orders) 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Special Meeting 
(City Council Declaration of an Emergency with 
Attendant Orders)  

Ryan Schon submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Special Meeting (City Council Declaration of an Emergency with Attendant 
Orders) 

Item: 1. REPORT 20-0167 CITY COUNCIL DECLARATION OF AN EMERGENCY WITH 
ATTENDANT ORDERS 

eComment: This is obviously a rubber stamp meeting and this is going to pass... What is the 
formal process to extend this past March 28? The city should be proactive and schedule a follow 
up meeting on March 26 to discuss extending this Proclamation in full rather than go back to 
normal on a Saturday/Sunday and then have this discussion again on Monday March 31st. If not 
in full, it should extended under modified circumstances and that expectation should be set now. 
Based on the circumstances of what we are dealing with it makes absolutely no sense to close 
businesses for 12 days and then just go back to business as usual and potentially suffer a 
setback. At a minimum, I implore the city to ban all live entertainment and any "events" (music, 
DJ's etc.) until Friday May 1st. Hermosa Beach as a destination for outside tourists needs to be 
limited. The city council's first and foremost responsibility is the health and safety of it's residents; 
the city should operate as such and proceed with more caution than may seem necessary at this 
time. 

 

 

 


